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City Offices Closed October 11th 

In observance of Columbus Day, City offices will be 

closed Monday, October 11th. Garbage collection      

scheduled to run in Ward 1 on Monday will run on 

Tuesday.   

Fall Leaf Pickup Dates 

The City of Columbus will be providing leaf pickup  

October 25th thru November 5th & December 6th 

thru December 17th.  Please place your leaves as 

close to the street as possible by 7:30 am.  Each ward 

will get 2 days of pickup only. The pickup is for 

LEAVES ONLY, if any trash, debris, sticks, or 

logs are in the leaf pile it will not be picked up. 

These items can cause damage to the street sweeper. 

We appreciate your cooperation.  For any questions, 

please contact City Hall at (620) 429-2159.  

52nd Annual Columbus Days Festival 

The 52nd Annual Columbus Days Festival & Hot Air      

Balloon Regatta will be held Friday, October 8th thru      

Sunday, October 10th.  The event features for this year are:    

Friday:  Scarecrow Contest, Art Exhibit, Quilt Show, Bean 

Feed, Little Mr. & Miss Columbus Crowning, and Hot Air 

Balloon Glow (glow begins around 6:45 pm). 

Saturday:  Hot Air Balloon Regatta, 5K run-all ages, Parade, 

Car & Motorcycle Show, Art Show, Children’s Corner, Live 

Music, Old Timer’s Day, Quilt Show, Petting Zoo,            

Inflatables, Arts & Crafts Fair, Corn Hole Tournament, and   

Tractor Pull.  

Sunday:  Hot Air Balloon Regatta, Mini Rods & Garden 

Tractor Pull, Midwest Pullers, and Art Show. 

A one-time parking fee of $5.00/per vehicle will be          

collected.  The pass can be used for all three days of the 

event.  For the full schedule of events, please visit 

www.columbusdayballoons.com or call (620)429-1492. 

Blood Drive 

The Community Blood Center of the Ozarks will be 

hosting a blood drive on Monday, October 18th from 

1:00 - 5:30 pm at the Community Building.  



Did You Know? 

Did you know the City has three certified water and sewer 

operators?  Certified operators are a critical part of providing 

an adequate and safe supply of water.  Operators are typically 

responsible for a variety of tasks centered around operating 

and maintaining a water system.  They typically work in a 

selection of capacities: water treatment, distribution, water 

collection, or wastewater.  They oversee 46 miles of water 

and 34 miles of wastewater lines!  

We are excited to announce that recently two of our City  

employees obtained their certification.  Justin Graham      

received his Class I Wastewater Operator Certificate for 

Wastewater Treatment Facility and David 

Spatafora received his Class I Water   

Operator Certificate for Water Systems.  

Justin and David work in conjunction 

with Scott Bennett, Utilities Director, 

who possesses both a Class II Water   

Operator and a Class I Wastewater certifications.   

For more information regarding drinking water and/or      

careers as an operator, visit www.awwa.org/professional-

development. 

Sidewalk Cost-Sharing Program 

Are you interested in upgrading the sidewalk in front of 

your home? The Columbus City Council established a 

sidewalk cost-sharing program in 2018 whereby the City 

will pay up to 75% of the reasonable and customary 

costs of the sidewalk repairs. 

We recently approved this sidewalk application that     

improved a long stretch of sidewalk in town.              

Applications are available at www.columbusks.gov or 

Columbus City Hall.  


